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This term in Year 3/4 the children are learning all about Haiku poems
and rhyming couplets in Literacy and the Victorians for their topic. In
Literacy, they are finding rhyming couplets in famous poems and
looking at who wrote the poems. They already know about syllables and
about a famous Haiku poem from Japan. When interviewing Poppy, she
explained that you have a specific number of syllables in each line for a
Haiku which are 5 7 5.
In History, Year 3/4 are leaning about key dates and inventions during
the Victorian times. They have learned about and researched a timeline
during their lessons as well. They are looking forward to learning about
the industrial part of the Victorian Era. When interviewing Carson he
said, “I would like to know when the era stopped,” and Poppy explained,
“I would like to know what they ate in the Victorian times”. Some of the
children also explained they would like to learn more about the farming
industry and who made the inventions during the Victorian Era.

Year 3/4
Written by Rosie Lindley and Callie Sapstead 

Year 1 are learning about Grace Darling in their
topic lessons and exploring why she was a
significant figure in history. They are looking forward
to learning about what she did and why she was so
important. Year 1 are most looking forward to
learning about how she saved lots of people from a
stormy sea and are excited to make their own
lighthouse in DT too!

KS1
Written by Jacob Dorman



This term in Year 5/6 we are learning about the
Tudors. When speaking to the other children,
many of them explained that they already
know a little about King Henry VIII and his wives
but that they are looking forward to
discovering what happened to them and
researching Tudor currency.

When interviewing Mrs Mitchell, she explained that
she was looking forward to learning about daily
Tudor life and couldn't wait to find out more gory
information!

Lottie and I can't wait to research the different
invasions and compare and contrast how
these were similar/different to the Ancient
Greek invasions we discussed last term.

Fun Fact: The Spanish Armada fleet was set on
fire!

Year 5/6
Written by Lottie Searson
and Kelsey Birdsey
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Thank you for reading our newsletter which outlines what each class will be
learning this term. As English Ambassadors we aim to:
 To share a love of writing and reading with their class.
· To think and develop creative ways to promote writing and reading across the
school.
· To provide pupils with opportunities to record their thoughts and experiences
and share them with the school community and beyond.
· To use the school website to promote pupils writing.
· To give the pupils in their class a voice and help them to share their ideas.

We can’t wait to take part in future projects at Brooke Hill Academy!


